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From:
To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: Ref no WSCC/030/21 - objection from Ken Woffenden, Paravel House, Loxwood RH14 0QW
Date: 08 February 2022 12:01:01


I have reviewed the additional information provided by the applicant regarding this application.
 
I write to confirm that I still object to this application for the reasons previously given. As regards
the new information provided, I would comment as follows:


1. The application still fails to comply with WSCC minerals and waste policies.
2. No convincing justification has been put forward for additional construction material


recycling facilities in West Sussex.
3. I still don’t accept there is inadequate supply of clay in this area, demand is insufficient to


justify the application.
4. There remain serious adverse impacts on local ecology and wildlife, especially regarding


the bat population.
5. I remain extremely concerned about the huge increase in vehicle movements caused by


this development, which appear to have been significantly underestimated by the
applicant.


6. There are still serious concerns about road safety, especially around the site entrance.
 
Thank you.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Ken Woffenden
Paravel House
Loxwood
RH14 0QW


 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 



https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986







